
From: Roscow, Steve
Sent: 4/28/2010 1:26:55 PM

Homer, Trina (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);To:
Redacted

Velasquez, Carlos A. (carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov)jRedactedCc:
Redacted
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: Energy Division data request attached

Hi Trina and Redacte

I’ve attached a data request seeking details around a recent discussion of PG&E’s past and future 
generation rates before the Sausalito City Council. Ontario was able to get us some info informally, but 
I think we need to go formal since this topic keeps coming up in various cities in Marin.

Since the material we are requesting seems to already exist, we are seeking a response in one week, 
by May 5.

Thank you,

Steve Roscow

CPUC Energy Division

415-703-1189

SB GT&S 0488622


